
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 18-1607-EL-BGN
Date: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 7:49:52 AM

 
 

From: Pamela Easterday <Pamela.Easterday.287153202@p2a.co> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 3:34 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: I support Emerson Creek Wind!
 
Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 18-1607-EL-BGN,
Emerson Creek), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

There are problems with the regulation of wind energy in Ohio. Because renewable energy helps
ensure a future for my children, and everyone's children, fix the regulations. Encourage renewable
energy! The Common Good is good for all.

Regards, 
Pamela Easterday 
90 Lelar St
Tiffin, OH 44883 

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not
click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available. 
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